March 23 Compensation and Benefits
committee report for Faculty Senate

The compensation and benefits committee held its monthly meeting March 2™ at 2:00 p.m. The
committee discussed the results from the previous Faculty Senate meetings and votes. Also, the
processes of approval needed going forward after faculty Senate to put the proposed changes from this
past academic year into the workload policy. While we all agreed the proposal we submitted and were
approved by faculty Senate were fair for everyone at GBC, we are still waiting approval from leadership
council and then from the steps with the system office for final approval. We decided as a committee to
wait for final approval of everything, then when and if that happens, we can update the workload policy
with the new changes and start reviewing again and prioritize needed changes going forward. We will be
meeting again in April, if anyone has concerns that they would like addressed please contact your dept.
representative on the committee or send an email to me. We will add it to the agenda for April.

Respectfully submitted,
Thomas Bruns,

Compensation and Benefits committee chair



